Elkton Village Council Public Hearing
Tuesday January 9" 2024

Elkton Village Hall

57 N Main St

Elkton M1 48731

989-375-2270

President Dan Armbruster called the Public Hearing of the Elkton Village Council to order at
6:15 P. M. with the Pledge of Allegiance. Trustees present: Patrick Gregory. Matt Lewis,
Bridgette Dufty, Deena Jobes, and Shane Schember. Trustee Excused Absent: Agnes Kosinski.

Dan Armbruster had Clerk/Treasurer Phyllis Baranski review the proposed budget for Fiscal
Year 2024-2025. Phyllis Baranski stated the millages that support the proposed budget are as
follows:

General Operating- 12.50 mills

Streets- 5.00 mills

Ambulance- .50 mills

Cemetery- .10 mills

Grand Total- 18.10 mills

Phyllis Baranski read the proposed Capital Improvement Projects by fund. All Projects will be
funded by cash on hand in the appropriate accounts. Dan Armbruster discussed amending the
proposed budget to include $200,000 for paving part of the driveway at Ackerman Park.
Discussion amongst Council members and DPW Superintendent, Lonnie Schulz regarding the
suggested paving project.

Public Comment: None
Motion Dan Armbruster, second Shane Schember to adjourn the Public Hearing.

Motion carried.
Public Hearing adjourned at 6:39P.M.

Respectfully Submitted
Phyllis A. Baranski, CMC, MiPMC
Elkton Village Clerk/Treasurer
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